
Learning Journal 27.3.15 

This week we had so many lovely things to do for our Easter 

celebrations and for the end of term. Splash children have been 

waiting for weeks to come to school in their pyjamas and on 

Wednesday the day finally arrived. We started the morning in bed 

and went through our whole morning routine all together at school. 

Everyone had a huge breakfast and we had new toothbrushes to 

clean our teeth. We got washed and dressed all by ourselves and by 

lunchtime we were ready to start school! 

Arriving in our pyjamas. 

 

 

 

 

We started the day in bed. 

 

 

 



We all loved our breakfast. We had porridge with honey or 

Weetabix followed by toast with jam and butter. We ate everything 

and there were no left overs. 

We even played out in our pyjamas! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We spent a long time giving our teeth a really 

good brush, using the toothbrush timer. 

 



Then we all gave our faces a nice wash. It took a while to get the 

porridge, jam, toast and toothpaste off! 

Once we were dressed we were all ready for school. Mrs Swinbank 

and Mrs Rutter were a bit worn out but the children were raring to 

go and we all had so much fun. See if your child can describe their 

day to you in sequence using these pictures as a guide. 

Thank you to all the parents who attended our Easter service on 

Thursday evening. We were very proud of the children who 

presented their RE work so thoughtfully to you and it was lovely to 

welcome the wider school community to the Church.  

Next term our topic will be called Wonderful World and will focus on 

light, sound, space and our planet. We are looking forward to lots 

more fun and learning. 



Have lovely Easter holidays and see you in April! 


